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I am deeply concerned about the destruction of Windsor heritage & absolute disrespect for any of 
it .This heritage is very important .& to document & then destroy is not an option. This bridge that 
is to go over this historic site ,will not solve any problems with traffic flow .If there is an accident 
there is no way for traffic to go around it .If there is a flood ,the road beyond will be cut off & with 
so many new people living on far side of river will not be able to get home to properties, kids 
,animals . This bridge will be a 3 lane bridge that will not help with the amount of traffic that will 
continue to cross it as it is only 1 lane going home .Will not solve anything ...It needs to go 
overland & to higher ground & bypass Windsor ...I have lived through flooding on both sides of 
river So am aware of the impact.To destroy artifacts in the name of a bridge that will not benefit 
people is a disgrace & arrogance on RMS & Govt behalf 


